

Dear Parent or Guardian,

As part of our commitment to your child's education, we want to share with you information about the Florida Prepaid College Board's Open Enrollment Period that ends February 29. College might seem like a long way off, but before we know it, your child will be looking at college options. We know you entrust us with your child's academic success, and to that end, we want to help families bridge the path between a K-12 education and a postsecondary one. We want to equip you with information to make sound decisions about starting to save now so that your child's tuition is covered when they need it.

All Florida Prepaid College Plans are guaranteed by the State of Florida. The five Florida Prepaid Tuition Plans offer a variety of options starting at just \$46 a month. The younger your child, the more years you have to save, and the lower the monthly payments for a Florida Prepaid Plan.

Multiple studies have found that students with college savings are more likely to attend and finish college, and that having a degree greatly improves lifetime earning potential.

Consider the benefits of a Prepaid Plan:

- It protects: Every Prepaid Plan is guaranteed by the State of Florida, so a family will never lose their investment.
- It travels: Even if a child attends an out-of-state or private college, the plan will pay the same amount as it would pay at a public college or university in Florida.
- It works together: If a child receives a scholarship, the family's refund is actually the full value of the purchased plan, not just what was paid in. Or, the child can use the funds for tuition and fees not covered by the scholarship.
- It waits: A child has up to 10 years after the year of projected enrollment to use the plan.

Open Enrollment ends February 29, 2016.

Learn more at www.myfloridaprepaid.com.

Enter promo code **SUP1516** for free gift with purchase of Prepaid Plan by February 29!